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P&Z RECOMMENDATION: 
 

On August 8, 2022, the Planning and Zoning Commission recommend the Board 
of County Commissioners adopt a Resolution approving the petitioner’s 
requested rezoning from PDP(OP)/Planned Development Project (Office 
Professional) to PDP(SF)/Planned Development Project (Single Family) with the 
following unmodified performance conditions:  

 
1. The petitioner must obtain all permits from Hernando County and other 

applicable agencies and meet all applicable land development regulations, for 
either construction or use of the property, and complete all applicable 
development review processes. 
 

2. The petitioner shall provide a revised plan in compliance with all of the 
performance conditions within 30 calendar days of BCC approval. Failure to 
submit the revised plan will result in no further development permits being 
issued. 

 


